

OIR: 2324/925

27 May 2024

Tēnā koe ,

Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA)

Thank you for your email of **29 April 2024** requesting the following information:

I am forwarding you my request for information that was sent on 29 April... was meant to contact Coastal Adaptation Panel member, Susie Mills, regarding her comments in a meeting of 20 March, 2024, in which she stated that she was aware of an insurance company that will no longer insure in Kapiti. I was requesting the name of the insurance company that Miss Mills was referring to.

Susie Mills confirmed that the basis of her comment referred to a Radio New Zealand interview with Squirrel Chief Executive David Cunningham. At minute 20 of the recording there is a discussion around "risk-based pricing" and a Kapiti example is noted where one insurance company said they would not ensure the property in question.

Ngā mihi,

Kris Pervan

Group Manager Strategy and Growth Te Kaihautū Rautaki me te Tupu

Please note that any information provided in response to your request may be published on the Council website, with your personal details removed.